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I.I Indian and Northern Affaires indierinesAffairs Canada et du Nerd Canada

P0 Box 1500
Yellowknife, NT
XIA2R3
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August 317 2010 [Via-E-Mail)

To: Nicole Spencer
Environmental Assessment Officer
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
P.O. Box 938 Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7
Fax. 867-766-7074 I nspencer@reviewboard.ca

Dear Ms. Spencer:

Re: EAIOI1-002 TNR Gold carp. Ltd. — Moose Property exploration
Project, draft Work Plan

Indian and Northern Affairs Canada (INAC) has reviewed the draft work plan for
the TNR Gold Corp. Moose Property Exploration Project, dated August 18, 2010.
While INAC does not have any specific concerns with the general proposed work
plan, we suggest that a more detailed work plan, which includes proposed dates
and locations of information sessions and a public hearing be made available as
soon as possible to assist with internal planning and allocation of resources. The
work plan should also identify whether written submissions will be required prior
to the public hearing.

Should you wish to discuss these comments further, please contact Erica
Bonhomme (Erica.Bonhomme@inac.gc.ca/8676692893)

~> Teresa Joudi Director
‘ Renewable Resources and Environment
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